
Mrs. Molly Kowynia

  Meet & Greet Night
Gurrie Middle School - Classroom 101

I would love for my new students and families to stop by to see our 
classroom and discuss any questions or concerns they have for the 
upcoming school year.  I will have pizza and soda to share.  Please 

email mkowynia@d105.net to let me know if you can attend.  
Students will also receive their schedule, locker number and combo. 
Feel free to bring any school supplies as well as locker decorations.  

I am pleased to welcome you to 
the school year! I am looking 

forward to having your child as a 
student in the Bridges program at 
Gurrie Middle School. I am looking 
forward to such a fun year with so 
many wonderful learning activities 

to celebrate. In order to have a 
fun year, my most important goal 
is to create a family of learners in 
my classroom. I am committed to 
creating a classroom environment 

where your child is a valued, 
trusted, and integral part of our 
family of learners. It is my hope 

that you will support and 
encourage this vision at home.

Welcome to Bridges!

My Favorites

About 
Me

Hello! I am Molly Kowynia. I 
currently live in Brookfield with 
my husband Ed and our two 
children. We love traveling, 

cheering on Chicago sports, 
HGTV and renovating our 

1930’s Bungalow. We have two 
daughters.

I attended Eastern Illinois 
University with a Bachelors of 
Science in both Elementary 
Education and Special 
Education: Learning Behavior 
Specialist. I attended University 
of St. Francis and received my 
Masters degree in Educational 
Leadership. 

Food:
Drink:
Candy:
Hobby:
Book:
Subject:

Tacos
Tea
Reese’s peanut 

butter cups

The Nightingale

Traveling

Science


